
May 1, 2024 

Dear Ryan White Part A and/or MAI-funded Subrecipients: 

RE:  Ryan White Part A/Minority AIDS Initiative (MAI) Outpatient/Ambulatory Health 
Services Update 

At its meeting on March 18, 2024, the Miami-Dade HIV/AIDS Partnership (Partnership) approved 
the following updated document, which is attached for your information and immediate 
distribution/implementation: 

• Miami-Dade County Ryan White Program Minimum Primary 
Medical Care Standards

This document is reviewed and revised periodically by the Partnership and its Medical Care 
Subcommittee. This document should be carefully reviewed appropriately implemented for 
provision of medical services to Ryan White Part A and MAI Program clients.   

This document should be added to the local Ryan White Program website by Monday, May 6, 
2024.  At www.miamidade.gov/grants/ryan-white-program, scroll down to the “Service Delivery 
Manual” box, click the “+” sign, then locate the document link in Section III for the Medical Care 
Standards.  

As a reminder, the Ryan White Program is payer of last resort. If a client qualifies for and can 
access a Ryan White Part A/MAI Program-allowable service from any other payer source(s), 
the client must obtain such service from the other source(s), not Part A or MAI. 

If further clarification is needed regarding the information in this letter or the referenced 
changes, please contact Ana M. Nieto, Contracts Officer, at Ana.Nieto@miamidade.gov, or 
me, at Carla.ValleSchwenk@miamidade.gov.  Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Carla Valle-Schwenk 
Program Administrator 
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